Regular Monthly Meeting February 10, 2000

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, February 10, 2000, 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Sherry Wehr and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting, January 13, 2000.

Chief Nocera gave the police report.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to pay the sewer fund bills.

Public Comment:

Mr. Sam Garver asked what procedures were to take place in regards to the proposed mental health home and would there be public hearings.

Robert and Donna Minteer, 3932 Stewart Avenue, stated that a odor is emanating from the culvert near their residence, and also questioned what procedures needed to be followed to pipe the ditch.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.